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I,;/'" December 15, 1932.

Mr. E. W. Spinney, 
Assistant General Manager, 
Bank of Montreal, 
Montreal . P. Q.

Dear Mr. Spinney,

I am today in receipt of the letter 
signed by the members of the Special Committee which
has undertaken to review the investment account of
McGill University.

A mooting of the Board of Governors 
has been called for next Wednesday, and I am asking 
that the Finance Committee meet on Monday to consider 
this letter.

Assuring you of my personal appre­
ciation of the willingness of your Committee to give 
the University the benefit of its counsel,

I am,
Ever yours faithfully,/

Principal
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